St. Stephen Elementary School
June Distribution and Collection Day
June 15, 2020

St. Stephen Elementary School will have report cards available for pick up on Monday, June 15, 2020, from 8:30am – 7:00pm. You can come at whatever time works for you, although be prepared that there may be a bit of a wait as the line progresses appropriately and safely. This process will take place much like on the Retrieval of Belongings Days a few weeks ago. We will have you enter at the main office doors. We must abide by all the Public Health safety restrictions for COVID-19. You will be asked to answer the questions on the COVID-19 screening poster at the front door. If you answer “No” to all the questions, then you may proceed inside. You must wash your hands in the lobby washroom and then can proceed to the gymnasium to get your child’s report card. We must make sure that we are social distancing throughout this process, and you are welcome to wear a non-medical face mask if you want to. 
We know that lots of students have school materials that have been home since March 13. We are asking that when you come to the school on Monday, please bring along anything that needs to be returned to the school. This could be Guided Reading books, Library books, drama scripts from Mrs. Dougherty, math manips, teacher flashcards, etc.  We will have designated places for these items and will sanitize them later. 
If you received technology from the school to assist with home learning pieces, please return these, along with the charger, on Monday as well.
Thank you.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to seeing you on Monday, and wish you and your family all the best for a safe and healthy summer😊
